
 

SWMS Meeting Minutes 

April 20, 2021 

General 

Note: This board meeting was held via the internet-based Zoom video conferencing application. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by Vice President Z. Myers. 

Due to various schedule conflicts, a number of Board members were not present for the April 20th 
meeting and a sufficient quorum was not present. As such, it was determined by the Board members 
who were present to end the meeting early and to shift agenda items to the May Board meeting. 

 

The next Board meeting will be held via Zoom on May 18th. See separate upcoming email for Zoom 
instructions.  


